Circular No 36 /P & G/2022-23



## **SOUTH POINT SCHOOL**

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution

**NOTICE: NURSERY TO CLASS V** 

Dear Parents / Guardian,

We are grateful for your support in the resumption of physical classes, though now we are facing an upsurge in COVID infections. Despite various odds, the School is trying its best to keep physical classes going, in view of the substantial loss in learning suffered by children over the past more than two years. While some parents have been requesting us to switch to online classes, at the same time, there is a substantial number who want physical school to continue.

We would like to advise parents that children who are suffering from any health issues, including any sort of chronic conditions, should avoid coming to school at this point of time. Parents not comfortable in sending their wards to school in the present circumstances may also decide likewise. Assessments / Evaluations have currently been kept on hold.

Pending any directions from statutory authorities, the School will put in its best efforts to continue with physical classes, to the extent possible, given the circumstances.

Thank you.

**Principal** 

07.07.2022